
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 1996 

 

Mr. Jack Covaleski 

Associate Director 

Office of Program Assistance and Review 

Office of Government Ethics 

1201 New York Avenue, NW  

Washington, D.C.  20005-3917 

 

Re: Semiannual Report for the Period of October 1, 1995 through March 31, 1996 

 

Dear Mr. Covaleski: 

 

In accordance with the requirements of  section 304-1.9 of the General Service Administration rule 

regarding the acceptance of payments from non-Federal sources for travel expenses, the following 

report is submitted: 

 

For the period October 1, 1995 through March 31, 1996, the Assassination Records 

Review Board did not accept any such payments as authorized by 31 U.S.C. § 1353. 

 

If you need any additional information please feel free to call me at (202) 724-0088. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dennis J. Quinn 

Designated Agency Ethics Official  


